

28th September 2023

Dear Parents.

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the school choir. Choir practice will take place each Tuesday lunchtime starting next week

The choir will soon be learning songs to perform in the Lancaster and district schools music festival which will take place at the Ashton Hall, Lancaster in March.

In addition, we will be learning Christmas songs to sing at community events. We have already been invited to sing at the Quernmore Christmas tree festival which will take place during school hours on 1st December and the Live Nativity at Caton Baptist Church. This will be taking place on Saturday, 9th December between 2pm and 4pm. It sounds like a truly magical event with live animals and it would be wonderful if we can support it. Before I confirm to Alan Wadsworth that we will attend, I need to know that we will be able to provide a substantial choir. Please could you confirm below whether or not your child will be able to attend this event.

Best wishes.
Gail Bowskill
Name of child
Please delete as appropriate:
My child is / isn't able to attend the Live Nativity at Caton Baptist Church between 2pm and 4pm on Saturday, 9th December.
Signature

Headteacher: Mrs Gail Bowskill

Caton Primary School, Broadacre, Caton, Lancashire. LA2 9NH

T 01524 770104 E <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> W catonprimary.school